
From: Chris Battaglia
To: Ryan, Tamara M - DNR; Sager, John E - DNR; Krull, John A - DNR; Ryan Rivord; David Beattie; Tristram Tidd
Cc: Charlie Hebert; Jenny Schlieps
Subject: Notification of oiled wildlife
Date: Sunday, May 13, 2018 3:02:10 PM

Just wanted to inform all of you that we found another oiled Canada Goose this morning, May
13. Unlike the oiled individual we have been monitoring this past week, this one seems more
heavily oiled and hence not flighted. 
It is our recommendation to capture it immediately, so we can prevent hypothermia (nights are
hovering around freezing). A building (with adequate heat) that will lend itself to temporarily
house the impacted animal has been procured on refinery grounds .
We have contacted John Sager to get the OK to take this action. However, Jenny Schlieps will
contact Tamara Ryan Monday morning to discuss how proceed.
Please let me know if you have any question.
Regards,
Chris 
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